
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

April 12, 2021 
 

Welcome: 
 

Sarina Weiss has joined CHNEP as a Conservation Intern. 

Welcome to the City of Punta Gorda!   

 

I.T. Tidbits: 

  
REMINDER TO ALL OPTIVIEW USERS 

FileBound Optiview conversion over halfway completed. There are over 7 million plus 

files processing during this conversion. 

Users must make the setting changes below to ensure you are seeing one output of search 

result.  

1. Open/Start OptiView and press F12 

 

2. For IP Address/Name, change to Chams77. Select OK  

 

 

 

If you need assistance, please contact the Help Desk at 

ext. 3333. 
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Celebrate: 
 

The Procurement Department congratulates Judith 

Vanhaaren, Purchasing Agent II, for 5 years of 

Service. Thanks Judy for all of your contributions to 

the City!  

 

 


